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Customer
Advisory

21, Jan. 2025

WKO04 AE11 Vessel Delay Notice

Dear Valued Customer,

We hereby inform you that the WK04 AE11 service vessel MSC AMBRA voyage 502W which
was planned to depart from Shanghai on 21, Jan. 2025 has delayed its Shanghai departure
time to 26, Jan. 2025 due to vessel schedule adjustment.

We apologize for any inconvenience that should arise.

If there are any changes, we will meanwhile notify you.

Should you have any inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact our customer service
representatives.

Thank you very much for your everlasting support and cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Maersk Greater China Area

This text has also been translated into Chinese. In the event of any conflict or discrepancy between the Chinese and English
versions, the English version shall prevail.
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